As a group of organisations which have received funding from the Grants Unit for some years, we are very concerned at the proposed removal of funding for our services, and have been advised that it is likely that do to so is a breach under the Equality Act 2010.
It is our view that removing funding from services such as HAD’s Welfare Benefit service, which massively relieves poverty and exclusion of disabled people; Harrow Mencap’s Schools service which is essential for the support of disabled children and their families,  and Flash Musicals, working with people who may be disabled or living in poverty needs to be properly reviewed.  Such decisions are likely to put many people in jeopardy and the removal of those services is likely to be illegal.  In the case of some organisations such as Flash Musicals, the organisation would cease to exist without this funding, and every attendee would be affected.  
Other organisations such as Harrow in Europe play an important role in meeting Harrow Council’s corporate priorities.  

We need to ask you to reconsider and would like to meet you to discuss.  We would also be willing to provide you with, or support you in carrying out, Equality Impact Assessments to ascertain the level of serious difficulties this action would cause for disabled people in Harrow.   

We look forward to hearing from you.

A number of organisations are affected, to discuss further please contact:

Angela Dias




Terry Revill
Chief Executive




Project Co-ordinator

HAD






Flash Musicals

Deven Pillay




John Hinkley

Chief Executive




Trustee

Harrow Mencap




Harrow in Europe

Cc: 
Brandon Hills

Michael Lockwood

Bill Stephenson 

